
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 

 

TO: Tualatin Planning Commissioners 

THROUGH: Steve Koper, Assistant Community Development Director 

FROM: Jonathan Taylor, Economic Development Manager 

DATE: May 19, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: 
A presentation on The Core Opportunity and Reinvestment Area 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Staff will present a brief outline of the City of Tualatin’s work in establishing The Core Opportunity and 
Reinvestment Area (CORA). 

CORA will be an established urban renewal zone focused on funding projects and efforts based on City 
Council’s eight priorities identified in 2020. Those priorities included: land acquisition, small business 
assistance, developer assistance, environmental stewardship, transportation, housing, blight remediation 
and community identity.  

Staff anticipates an official adoption date of November 2022. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- PowerPoint 


